
 

 

Announcements     

Monday, March 3, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 
 
Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall 

passes MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you 

need new hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Attention humans who enjoy acting. Auditions for the Spring Play To See The Stars are 

coming SOON! This historical drama tells the story of a group of young women fighting for their 

rights in the often brutal working conditions of the early 1900’s. This production is a chance to 

bring history to life with strong, dynamic characters and a story full of resilience, friendship, and 

hope. All are welcome to audition! Auditions are Tuesday, March 18 from 6 - 9 pm. Callbacks 

are on Thursday, March 20 from 6 - 9:30 pm. More information and audition monologues can be 

found on the Drama Department website. Contact Mrs. Markano if you have questions. 

 

Model UN meeting today at South Campus, room 411, from 2:45-4:15 

 

Investment Club meeting at North Campus, room 145, from 2:50-3:30 

 

Robotics at South campus room 803, from 5:15-9:00 

 

TODAY is the last day to sign up for Intramural 3 v 3 Ice Hockey or Ice Bocce 
Ball.  Sign-up sheets are available in the south campus office or the north campus 
activities office 
 
Spring sports are approaching! Please be aware that you must register for your sport, 

whether you have played in a prior year, or are new to the sport. Stop into the activities 

office if you are unsure on the steps to register or to verify your physical exam green 

card is up-to-date.  
(read M,W, F This week) 

 
 

 

Have a Marvelous Monday!! 


